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June 9, 2016 

 

 

 

Mr. Tim Wyrosdick 

Superintendent of Schools  

5086 Canal Street 

Milton, FL  32570  

Dear Mr. Wyrosdick, 

It gives me great pleasure to announce that Brenda Godwin and Jud Crane each 

received an award from Central Gulf Coast Chapter of NIGP.   

 

Brenda received the Buy of the Year Award and Jud received the Manager of the Year 

Award. 

 

Central Gulf Coast Chapter of NIGP members are comprised of purchasing 

professionals from government entities located across the panhandle of Florida 

including colleges and universities, city and county municipalities, school boards, and 

special districts. 

 

Brenda and Jud will be recognized at NIGP’s national forum and have an opportunity 

to obtain the National award. 

 

 

Please join me in congratulating Brenda and Jud.   

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Joey Harrell 
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